
 Submission 
No 936 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mr Chris Gleisner 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



1

From: Chris Gleisner 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 November 2013 9:06 AM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Racing Greyhounds

Dear Director, 
 
I am writing to express my concern over the treatment of greyhounds in the dog racing industry. The current 
regulations do not protect the dogs from mistreatment and abuse. Laws must be stronger to protect the animals! 
 
Please consider the following issues in your enquiry. 
 
1. Stronger penalties for animal cruelty. 
2. Laws protecting dogs from over-breeding 3. Strict legislation for the licence to sell dogs, and more accountability 
by owners 4. Set in place measures to reduce the number of dogs euthanised each year 5. Stop exportation of dogs 
to countries where they are not protected under the law. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Gleisner 
 

 

 
 




